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Dear fellow fellows, 
 
 Since this isn’t my normal newsletter I will make this brief. There are some dates and events that need 
to be brought up. This is an e-mail only version so spread the word to those who don’t compute. 
 

1. August 3rd at the Lloyd Area range the Corps will hold its’ first ever blanket shoot. 12:00 noon, 
bring a blanket prize, a $5.00 bill, and a buddy. It’s OK if he or she shoots a caplock. 

2. August 15 & 16. The annual C.L.A. show and meeting in Lexington. If you have any money, that is 
a good place to leave it. 

3. August 31st is the deadline for getting your second tryouts in to me. Let’s make sure that all of 
those new shooters that we had in the spring get their second set of targets shot so that they 
can get rolling toward membership. 

4. October 3rd FRIDAY, the Corps will host all of our out of town guests who want to go to the 
opening day of the fall meet at Keeneland. This will be a great time to share in some fun and 
fellowship. I need to know if any of you would like to attend so that I can get our seats 
purchased (before they sell out). PLEASE LET ME KNOW by August 21 by phone 859-361-1055 or 
e-mail wayne.estes@lge-ku.com.  
 
That’s it for now boys. See you at the blanket shoot. 

Wayne 
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